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19th June 2020 

 

Cornwall ‘Virtual’ School Games 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that the children are looking forward to taking part in this year’s Cornwall Virtual School Games! 
#CornwallVSG2020 and have had a chance to practise some of the events using the ‘challenge cards’     
available on the school website. 

Here is an update with some useful information about next week, how to get involved and how to submit   
results, most of which will be done online using links via the School Games 2020 page on the school website. 

1. For the full programme of events for the week, go to the School Games 2020 page. This can also be 
found on the Powerpoint entitled ‘The Cornwall Virtual School Games - all you need to know’. This 

Powerpoint is essentially a ‘one stop shop’ for all you need for the week. Page 3 provides links to all 

the challenges and links for entering daily results which must be submitted by the times stated     

otherwise they will not be counted.  

2. There is a link on the School Games 2020 page to a YouTube video called ‘Virtual School Games 2020 

- How To’ which explains how to submit results if you are unsure of what to do. Please make sure that 

you submit results as a parent, not as a teacher!  

3. The ‘Active Cornwall’ website has a section on the Virtual School Games which provides more        

information should you wish to have a look. Please do not attempt to register as this has already been 

done for our school. Just follow this link:                                                        

http://activecornwall.org/cornwallschoolgames/the-virtual-games  

4. The opening ceremony is at 10am on Monday 22nd June and will be available to watch on the ‘Active 

Cornwall’ YouTube channel. You can follow this link to find it:                                             

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCNMAlfPVNkVVrkVQxchGxXw?view_as=subscriber  

 

We would really like as many children as possible to get involved in these very special games, so please take 

part as much as you can. Send your teacher photos of children completing some of their favourite activities 

via Class Dojo, and most of all, have fun! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Davies. 
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